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Hello, I’m voicing my support for OregonFlora because it’s an invaluable resource for 

leaning about and identifying native plants. It’s an authoritative source that I also use 

for work, looking up taxonomic information and range. I’ve used it many times and 

often refer others. I really love the range maps and information on how to use native 

plants in the garden. So many people are getting interested in using natives, which is 

a benefit to the environment. This is a great resource for everyone from backyard 

gardeners to botanists. I know funds are tight, but the environment is our backbone 

and OregonFlora supports that.  

 

 


